LICENSING ACT 2003

Notice of Application for New Premises Licence

TO ALL WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Take notice that Sean Patrick McNicholas has made an application
under section 17 of the Licensing Act 2003 for a new premises licence
for The Hare Restaurant, Brookshill , Harrow, HA3 6SD.

The application is to allow at the premises the sale of alcohol and the
provision of recorded music from 10:00 hours to 00:00 hours Monday
to Saturday and from 10.00 hours to 23.30 hours on Sunday and the
provision of late night refreshment from 23:00 hours to 00:30 hours
the day following Sunday to Saturday on such conditions and such
other times as set out in the application.

This application has been made to Harrow Council. Details of the
application can be viewed at PO Box 18, Station Road , Harrow, HA1
2XY Monday to Saturday during normal hours of business or at
www.harrow.gov.uk at any time.

Any interested party or responsible authority who wishes to make
representations about this application should do so in writing to
Harrow Council PO Box 18 , Station Road , Harrow, HA1 2XY no
later than 20™ August 2013.

It would be helpful if those making representations would also send a
copy of the notice to Jeffrey Green Russell Limited at Waverley
House, 7-12 Noel Street, London W1F 8GQ.

It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in
connection with an application which, upon conviction, carries a
maximum fine of £5,000.

Dated this 23™ July 2013.
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